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Open Meetings Act – Freedom Of Information Act Electronic Training Update
 
Kendall County State’s Attorney Eric Weis issued a press release as a follow up to a number of inquiries about the status of the Open Meetings Act/Freedom of Information Act training provided by the Illinois Attorney General’s Office.  Pursuant to Illinois law, certain elected and appointed officials must complete OMA and/or FOIA training within a short time after taking office or being appointed and in certain cases on an annual basis.  For some time, the Illinois Attorney General’s website, which contained the on-line OMA/FOIA training, was inaccessible.  

State’s Attorney Weis is happy to report that the Illinois Attorney General’s website for on-line OMA/FOIA training is back up and running again.  Weis advised those elected and appointed officials to complete the required training as soon as practical.  In the event an elected or appointed official has any questions as it pertains to the Open Meetings Act, they should consult with their governmental attorney, contact the Illinois Attorney General’s Office PAC division, or contact the Kendall County State’s Attorney’s Office. 
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